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From: David Bruce (NSW Health Pathology) 
Sent: 21/06/2023 3:40:43 PM 
To: Francesca Lilly 

CC: Clint Cochrane (NSW Health Pathology) 
Pathology) 

Subject: SCOI - Death of William ALLEN 

Importance: High 

Michele Franco (NSW Health 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.] 

Dear Francesca 

We have checked our Forensic Biology receipt books over the time period from December 1988 until end of February 
1989 and could not locate any records relating to the death of William ALLEN. 

Please let me know if you require any further information. 

Kind Regards 

David 

Dr David Bruce 
Senior Forensic Biologist and Historical DNA Casework Coordinator, Forensic & Analytical Science Service 
Industry Associate Professor of Forensic Biology, Western Sydney University 

PO Box 162, Lidcombe, NSW 1825 
T
E 

NSW Health Pathology acknowledges the traditional custodians of the lands on which we work and pay our respects 
to ancestors and Elders, past, present and emerging. This message is intended for the addressee named and may 
contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. 
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This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. 

Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of NSW 
Health or any of its entities. 


